## Dear Parents and friends

Next Friday (IIth January) will be Hazel Class "Dress like a penguin" day! The children are very keen to embrace the new theme and had a lot of questions all about penguins, so we thought this would be a fun way to kick start our learning. All the children need to do is come to school in black/grey/white clothes (either their own clothes or their uniform would be fine for this) and we will make a headband and beak as part of our day.

Any questions please come and see us at the end of the day. Thank you in advance for your support.

Mrs Keeler and Mrs Howard.